
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
Christmas Fair Friday 29th November 5.00pm-7.00pm 
Thank you to those people who have donated to our tombola stalls. Donations are however still urgently required 
for these stalls. Items for the adult’s tombola and the chocolate tombola are still required. Any good 
quality soft toys that still may be hiding in your house that have been outgrown (or forgotten!) can 
still be brought in for our soft toy tombola. If you are able to help with any of the above, please 
drop the items in to Mrs Stanton in the office.  
 

Please return raffle tickets and money by Wednesday 27th November. 
 
Parent questionnaire 
Thank you to everyone who completed a questionnaire. We currently have 136 families. We have had 113 
questionnaire responses – this equates to 83%.  The results were extremely positive and you will have received a 
copy with this newsletter. On behalf of all staff, can I thank you for all your support.  
Bookshop 
The bookshop raised £544. Thank you to all those who attended. And thank you to Mrs Layton for organising it. 
The next one will be in the spring term. 
Pegswood’s Wonderful Writers 
Once a half term, we are creating a little booklet entitled, Pegswood’s Wonderful Writers. It will contain a piece of 
writing from somebody in each class – from Nursery to Year 6. If your child’s writing appears in the booklet, you 
will receive a copy of the writing booklet. It will also be able to be viewed on our school website. I hope you find 
time to have a look and be amazed! 
Diary Dates 
Friday 29th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Friday 6th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 10th December KS2 Christmas event (Year 3 & 4 parents - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 11th December  KS1 Christmas performance (2.00pm) 
     KS2 Christmas event (Year 5 & 6 parents - 6.00pm) 
Thursday 12th December  Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
     KS1 Christmas performance (6.00pm) 
Friday 13th December   Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am) 
 Christmas jumper Day 
Monday 16th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 17th December Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party 
Thursday 19th December Year 5 & 6 Christmas bowling 
Friday 20th December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 6th January  School closed for Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
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